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We have contracted Servpro to spray all of TPSD sites and offices while school is closed. Servpro 
monitors all new and current CDC standards for cleaning and follows these recommendations.  
 
The cleaning process will be a two-step process and will include the following: 
 
1st Fog - This is an EPA registered food safe disinfectant that will not harm anything in the room. It is a 

very fine mist of disinfectant that covers all surfaces in the building.  

2nd High Touch Point Cleaning- This will include any surface that is roughly 6’-0” down. All doorknobs, 

Desktops, light fixtures, restroom surfaces, etc.  

The schedule for this is as follows and subject to change: 

High School- Starts on 03.20.2020 and should take 3-4 days.  

All other sites will begin on April 6th and should be completed by April 17th  

Once these sites have been sprayed limited access will be allowed to office personal. The Kitchens at 

Pierce Street, Rankin, Lawndale, King, and Lawhon will remain open and will have limited access to staff 

and support staff to prepare lunches. These areas will need to treated before students and staff returns 

to school.  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


